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Save the Dates! 
His Excellency, Bishop Anthony B. Taylor, KC*HS, and Cathedral Rector, the Reverend Jack Vu, 
cordially invite members of the Order to participate in Holy Week liturgies at the Cathedral of St. 
Andrew, 617 Louisiana Street, in Little Rock. 
 
Mass of the Lord’s Supper – Thursday, April 1, 2021 – 6:00 p.m. and Good Friday, Veneration of 
the Cross, Friday, April 2, 2021 – 12 Noon 
 
Knights and Dames who vest must arrive no later than 30 minutes prior to the liturgies to be seated.  
In order to properly plan for social distancing, please reserve a seat for either or both services, 
no later than Wednesday, March 24, 2021, by calling or emailing me. Those who do not vest, 
Ladies and Investees are invited but do not need reserved seating. 
 
2021 Investiture Meeting – October 15-18, 2021, Fort Worth, Texas at the Omni Hotel and Resort.  
Hotel Reservations are open under the Room Block: EOHSJ.  Additional information is available 
on the Southwestern Lieutenancy website at eohssouthwest.com. 
 
Monthly Eucharistic Adoration – Sunday, April 11, 2021, 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. at Christ the King 
Church, Little Rock 
Adoration will take place in the church.  Social distancing guidelines are in place, and masks are 
required. If you are unable to join us at Christ the King, please pray with us at your parish church 
or home. 
 
Communications 
In accordance with the emphasis on communications, please watch your email for additional 
information and check the EOHSJ North America website at eohsjnorthamerica.org.  A short 
introductory film about the Order has been produced and is available for sharing with your 
family/friends who may be interested in the Order.  If you are not receiving communications, 
please contact me.  
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• For the repose of the soul of Michael Taylor, brother of Bishop Taylor, and the Taylor 
Family. 

• For the response of the soul of Tom Caldarera, KGCHS, and the Caldarera Family. 
• Dame Anne Boyd, DGCHS 
• Members of the Order who have been ill or affected by Covid-19. 

 
Our Lady, Queen of Palestine, pray for us and all the peoples of the lands made sacred by your 
Son’s Life, Death and Resurrection.  Amen. 
God bless! 
 

 


